
 
From: Julie Debbage <j.debbage@leominstertowncouncil.gov.uk>  
Sent: 17 August 2021 16:02 
To: Jones, Ollie <Ollie.Jones@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Cc: Sally Davis <democraticservices@leominstertowncouncil.gov.uk> 
Subject: {Disarmed} Planning Application 211905 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 

We have received a communication from a resident regarding planning 
application 211905. The Town Council objected and I submitted the comment 
(below) on the portal with the following receipt number – 765494. When 
checking the application the town council comments are not listed.  
 
Application no & site address:  Planning Consultation – 211906 – Brierley Court 
Hop Farm, Brierley Lane, Brierley, Herefordshire HR6 0NU 
Description: Proposed conversion of two barns into 7 apartments with 
associated car parking and landscaping. 
Applicant(s): Mr John Davies 
Grid ref: OS 349545, 256009 
Application type: Listed Building Consent 
Comment: Objection -Leominster Town Council do not object to the 
development in principle but feel that the design is lacking and does not take 
into account the Neighbourhood Development Plan regarding access and also 
LANP15- NEW BUILDING IN LEOMINSTER in particular the design guide in 
Appendix 4 and the guidance on windows. 

 
Would it be possible to let me know why this has not appeared on the list of representations 
on the portal? 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Julie Debbage 
Town Clerk 
Leominster Town Council 
11 Corn Square 
Leominster 
HR6 8YP 
 
 
 
Leominster Town Council recognises that it has a duty to people whose information it holds 
to treat that information in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulation 2018. 
To find out more about our privacy arrangements, please view the Council’s website: 
MailScanner has detected a possible fraud attempt from "clicktime.symantec.com" 
claiming to be http://www.leominstertowncouncil.gov.uk/GDPR.aspx 
 
This message is confidential and for the exclusive use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not the 
intended recipient(s), please note that any distribution, forwarding, copying or use of this 
communication or the information in it is strictly prohibited. The Leominster Town Council does not 
accept legal responsibility for the contents of this message. Any personal views expressed in this e-
mail are those of the individual sender and the Leominster Town Council does not endorse or accept 
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responsibility for them. Prior to taking any action based upon this e-mail message, you should seek 
appropriate confirmation of its authenticity. If you have received this email in error, please inform the 
sender before deleting the message from your system, along with any attachments. A copy of the 
Leominster Town Council’s email policy can be obtained by emailing 
admin@leominstertowncouncil.gov.uk 
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